August 28, 2010

Johnh Berry

Berry & Damore

6750 E Camelback Rd Ste 100
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

Re: 1-GP-2010

1-ZN-2010

Optima Sonoran Village
Dear John Berry,
This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the July 6, 2010 City Council
meeting. Enclosed is a copy of the approved ordinance and/or resolutions for the case referenced above.
Please distribute all necessary copies to any persons involved with this project and remove the red
hearing sign as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-2542.

Sincegely,

ces Cookso
Planning Specialist

Enclosure




